
Aviation Headset Raffle
Benefiting

Civil Air Patrol’s Goddard Squadron Cadet Program
Located at Worcester Airport

Brand New Model H10-13.4

Donated by David Clark Company

Retails for $285.00

Only 100 Raffle Tickets Will Be Sold!
$20.00 Donation per Ticket
For Ticket Information Ask:

Drawing Date Will Be January 28, 2007
For More Information about Civil Air Patrol

Call 508-754-5595
www.cap.gov

Meetings are Sunday Nights at Worcester Airport Next to the Terminal Building
5:00 PM to 8:00 PM

Cadet Programs Ages 12 Years and Older, Boys and Girls
Adults Welcome for Membership

http://www.cap.gov/

